


 
 

 

 
 
 

From: David Geyer <david.geyer@att.net>
 
To: Brendan Mccahill/R1/USEPA/US@EPA 

Cc: david.geyer@att.net 

Date: 07/14/2010 04:13 PM 

Subject: Cape Wind's flawed environmental impact statement 


The environmental impact statement for the Cape Winds project does not take account 
the large scale climate changes that can be introduced from such a large wind farm due to 
changes in the sub surface wind patterns. 
The Canadian Academy of Sciences has specifically noted that these issues have not been 
studied and that the weather and rainfall pattern changes from large scale wind farms 
needs to be better understood before significant unforeseen changes have been introduced 
into regional climates. 
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